
Pixelworks to Present at the Needham Growth Conference on January 15

January 3, 2019

SAN JOSE, Calif., Jan. 03, 2019 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- Pixelworks, Inc. (NASDAQ: PXLW), a leading provider of power-efficient visual processing

solutions, today announced the Company will participate at Needham & Company’s 21 st Annual Growth Conference to be held at the Lotte Palace
Hotel in New York, NY. Management is scheduled to present at 10:00 a.m. Eastern Time on Tuesday, January 15, 2019 and will be available to meet
with investors throughout the day.

Portfolio  managers  and  analysts  can  request  a  meeting  with  management  by  contacting  their  Needham  representative  or  email
conferences@needhamco.com. A live audio webcast and archived replay of the Company’s presentation will  be made available in the Investor
Relations section of the Company’s website at www.pixelworks.com. 

About Pixelworks, Inc.
Pixelworks creates, develops and markets high-efficiency visual display processing and advanced video delivery solutions for the highest quality
display and streaming applications. The Company has a 20-year history of  delivering image processing innovation to providers of leading-edge
consumer electronics and professional displays. Pixelworks is headquartered in San Jose, Calif. For more information, please visit the company’s Web
site at www.pixelworks.com. 

Note: Pixelworks and the Pixelworks logo are registered trademarks of Pixelworks, Inc.
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